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Ancient Order of Hibernians

of Hampden Hampshire Counties

PO Box 826

Holyoke, MA 01041-0826

Next Meeting –  
Monday, September 12, 2016

LAOH 6:15 p.m.

AOH 7:00 p.m.

At The Wherehouse?  
www.AOH-Holyoke.com
and now on Facebook
In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen. 
Kate’s Kitchen: June 26, 2016-Thanks to the following AOH/LAOH members who helped to prepare and serve: Paul Mengel, Fran Hennessey, Charlie Popp, Pete Hogan, Paul Hogan, Barbara Twohig, Barbara Gaughn, Janet Dwyer, Lauren Beliveau, Kate Beliveau, Joanne Beliveau, Noranne Duquette, and Paula Paoli.
Summer Picnic Hibernian Style June 25, 2016:

The AOH/LAOH are grateful to the many who helped to make our picnic a success:

Joanne Beliveau-for organizing the raffle along with Pat Hogan, Amanda Olmo, Mae Mulvenna, and Barb Gaughan

Contributors to Raffle were the following:

The Delaney House, Barry Farrell, The Yankee Pedlar, Mel’s Restaurant, Mrs. Mitchell’s Kitchen, JP’S, Mary Laura Hohol, Rose Pratt, Joanne Beliveau, Fran Hennessey, Paula Paoli, Peter Hogan.

Thank you to: Jim Cannon-for organizing the barbecue. Paul Hogan, JD Watson for cooking,  Charlie Popp, Ben Chartier, Rick Chartier, Fran Hennessey, Peter Hogan for serving

Thanks to: Paul Hogan, Pete Hogan for reservations, Patti Meon for baking delicious cupcakes,
Paul Mengel-for organizing Scholarship-Rose Pratt, Owen Donohue, Janet Dwyer, Fran Hennessey, committee members.
Elroy Barber, Kevin Sullivan, Bill O’Riordan and Jim Curran-ticket sales

Pete Hogan-Photographer

Thanks to the Boston Blackthorne Band for another excellent job:J im O’Connor, Jon Lees, Pete McEvoy, Dale Monett, Dave Ma

                   Brothers, please note that if your dues, $30.00 are not paid for up to and including 2015 as of November 1, you will no longer be considered a member. If you have any questions or a financial hardship please Call Paul Hogan or Financial Secretary Peter Hogan with any questions 210-1416. We are trying to retain members not lose them. Payment may be made out to AOH, and mailed c/o Peter Hogan, 22 County, Road, Holyoke, MA 01040 
 When a club member passes, the AOH and LAOH pay our respects at wakes for the deceased with a Hibernian ritual. If you would like more information or would welcome one, contact Paul Hogan at 210-1416 for the AOH and Paula Paoli at 210-6013 for the AOH. 
The Healy’s popular Irish radio program is now on two stations, Saturday, 9 – 11 at 990 am and on Sunday 10 – Noon on WACM 1490. They have been strong supporters of the AOH and LAOH. Check them out.
Our monthly reminder:
As always Doc Dean provides us with a reminder that Kate’s Kitchen needs our help with non-perishable food items, spices and oil for cooking, plastic forks and 8 oz. plastic cups. Donations will be gladly accepted at the May monthly meeting. Thanks Doc for caring. 
Upcoming Events:
Kate’s Kitchen volunteering - September 25, Nov. 6, and Dec 18.

LAOH News

The LAOH has two new members: Cindy Shea and Kelly Gauthier Welcome! 

The results of the 2nd annual Scone contest are: First place- Noranne Duquette Second place- Orla Mitchell. Thank you to our judges- Mary Pat Murphy, Kelly Gauthier, and her husband, Louise Bisson Pat Pluta, Janet Dwyer and Louise Bisson. Thank you to Mary-Laura Hohol for donating 1st prize.
The LAOH in Holyoke was proud to have 4 members attend the National Convention in Atlantic City, NJ. Attending were Paula Paoli, Noranne Duquette, Barbara Twohig, and Janet Dwyer. Barbara Twohig received her degree at a special ceremony during the convention. 

We are off to a late start, but the 2017 quilt project is finally underway! It will be dedicated to St. Patrick. More information, and tickets available at our meetings. 

Noranne Duquette and Paula Paoli have been asked to repeat their speeches from Holyoke City Hall on the Women of the Easter Rising at the Hibernians' Massachusetts State Luncheon in Watertown in November. Plan to support the Hibernians in Massachusetts by attending this important function.

Annual dues for the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernian is $25, with check payable to LAOH and mailed to Mary Pat Murphy, 9 Magnolia Ave., Holyoke MA 01040 or brought to the next meeting.

Irish Cultural Center Events

Register for September 28 Notre Dame @ 7p visit to Elms College for the screening of the their feature length documentary 1916 Rebellion in Ireland(86min) narrated by Liam Neeson followed by a Panel discussion on “Reframing 1916”: aoh-holyoke.com or www.irishcenterwne.org For further questions contact the Irish Cultural Center @413-333-4951 or Fran Hennessey 413-785-5687- auditorium to be determined. The event is free and open to the public. Registration required.

In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen.
